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Dear Lancaster Area BMWED Member:

Re: United Health Care Networks

As you are aware, the Aetna network was dropped in the Lancaster area and the
United Health Care network was instituted.  This decision was made after a careful
analysis of the United Health Care Network in relationship to the Aetna Network and it
was determined that the extra expense of maintaining the Aetna Network was no longer
warranted.  The data demonstrates that there is an 83% overlap between the two
networks and that the UHC network is capable of providing all of the services that the
Aetna network provided.  The data also demonstrates that the UHC network outside of
the Lancaster area is a better deal.

No network is perfect and the UHC plan clearly has its problems.  You have a
couple of options to make the UHC network respond better to your needs.  UHC has a
web based health care provider finder specifically for Amtrak employees.  This site can
be found at:

www.myuhc.com/groups/amtrak

Once you access the site click on find a physician and follow the prompts.  This tool will
provide you a list of doctors, hospitals and specialists in your general geographic area
that are in the UHC network.   If your Aetna provider is not in the UHC network, you may
wish to change to one of these alternatives listed in the UHC data base.  

Another option is to ask your current provider, who is not in the UHC network, to
apply to join the UHC network.  Attached is information provided by United Health Care
that will explain to your health care provider how they can apply to the UHC network.  It
is very important to understand that UHC can not call your health care provider and
solicit them.  Your provider must initiate the contact with UHC using the procedures
listed in the information attached to this letter.
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United Health Care also has an 800 number that is listed on the back of your
medical card that will also assist you in finding health care providers in the UHC
network.  For your ready information that numbers is:

1-888-675-7245.

This number is staffed by people trained to make the UHC benefit work for you and I
would urge you to call it for assistance.

Health care in this country is a mess.  It is very frustrating to deal with this
bureaucracy when you are simply attempting to access health care for you and your
family.  In the end, this is a political question that needs to be answered by our elected
representatives in Washington DC.  They will have to decide if America is to remain the
only industrialized country in the world without universal health care for all and whether
we will continue to spend 30% of every dollar spent on health care on the bureaucratic
needs of the insurance companies.  

While we continue to search for long term solutions to this problem, hopefully this
letter will help fix some of the problems we are having with the substitution of the UHC
network for the Aetna network in the Lancaster area.

In Solidarity,

Jed Dodd
General Chairman
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Anthony Rochon
Steve Stearn






